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Thank you all for attending the My Path demonstration on November 20th. 
 
Here are some quick notes on My Path. In addition, I have placed a link to the My 
Path recorded webinars below. 
 
My Path is integrated with CCCApply so that students who entered an application 
are directed to the College to continue the onboarding steps.  This is in contrast to 
the “We’ll get back to you” message that a student currently receives from 
CCCApply.  
 
My Path has a rule engine and a communication engine.  The rule engine uses My 
Path’s “cards” that can be configured to lead a student down the proper path by 
using the information garnered from CCCApply. The communication engine can 
utilize the rule engine to provide targeted communication, via email or text, to 
the student to send reminders or other necessary communication. 
 
Students would complete the CCCApply application, and then they are routed to 
the College’s My Path site.  We can also place a link on a public facing website 
that would allow students to access My Path.  This would allow a student to go 
directly to My Path to follow up on their progress.  It would also allow students to 
access Career Coach prior to filling out the application so the data is more 
accurate. 
 
There are multiple webinars on this site for My Path.  The one from November 14 
gives a good overview of the project.  The one from October 17 describes how 
and why Sierra College implanted My Path. 
https://cccedplan.org/resource-kit/webinars 
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